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Help shape the new audits – scoping survey now live

The scoping survey that will help inform the new National Audit 
of Primary Breast Cancer and National Audit of Metastatic Breast 
Cancer is now live. We are asking stakeholders from across the 
breast cancer care community – including both healthcare 
professionals and patients/patient advocates – to share your 
thoughts on where we should prioritise our efforts.

The short survey will take a maximum of 5 minutes to complete. 

Please feel free to share the survey with your networks to ensure 
we consult as widely as possible on the focus of the audits. Your 
contribution to the audits is hugely important and appreciated. Take the survey

ABS Conference, 15-16 May

Join us at the ABS 
Conference to hear about 
progress and plans for the 
two new breast cancer 
audits. We will also be 
presenting on breast 
cancer drug recording in 
routine data and on
re-excision rates based on data from NABCOP.

Find out more and book your place

Meet the team and find out more at stand 39!

Come to our presentations:
Mon 15, 11:15-13:15 - Studio:
• Agreement of breast cancer drug recording in routine 

hospital admissions and treatment data in England 
Mon 15, 15:35-15:55 - Session 10, Hall 2: 
• Introduction to the new National Audit of Primary 

Breast Cancer (15:35) 
• Introduction to the new National Audit of Metastatic 

Breast Cancer (15:45)
Tue 16, 14:20-16:00 - Auditorium:
• Re-excision rates based on data from the National 

Audit of Breast Cancer in Older Patients (NABCOP)
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